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At Woodstock Residential Care Home we recently had the privilege of holding a celebration party for our Head of

Maintenance, Carlos, who has been part of Nellsar for 20 years.

We planned a surprise party for him where he was presented with a long service certificate from Nellsar's Managing Director

Martin Barrett.

A host of colleagues got up to speak about Carlos and how incredibly helpful he has been over the last two decades. We

celebrated with champagne, cocktails, mocktails and a big spread of food and Carlos was delighted to receive gifts, red wine

and cards.

We are so proud to have Carlos as part of our Woodstock team and it was a pleasure to host this party in honour of him.

Congratulations Carlos!
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